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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Aural Facilities Branch

RE: Cancellation of Construction Permit BPFT-20110407AAV

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Rocket Radio Corporation (“Rocket Radio”), the licensee of FM Translator Station
K258BY, TortillaFlat, Arizona [Facility ID 144058], through its counsel, respectfully notifies
the Commission it has elected to withdraw its application for construction permit as amended
(BPFT-20110407AAYV). Rocket Radio intends to resume operation with FM Translator
Station K258BY as its currently licensed site (BLFT-20110404AHA).

Anextra copy of this transmittal letter is enclosed, as well as a pre-addressed, stamped
envelope. Please confirm your receipt of the filing of this request for cancellation by date

stamping the extra copy of this transmittal letter and returning it to the undersigned counsel.

Should additional information be desired concerning this request for cancellation ,
please contact the undersigned counsel.

Respectfully submitted,
ROCKET RADIO CORPORATION
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Enclosures

cc:  William T. Lake, Chief, Media Bureau, FCC
Norman Leventhal and F. William LeBeau, Holland & Knight
Mark N. Lipp, Esquire, Wiley Rein LLP
John Low
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